
Below is a special thank you from the Ark in the Negev, Teen Challenge Israel. All glory to Jesus! 

May the lives of many more broken women be restored and transformed with the good news of His 

love, mercy, and grace.

Next week (April 15) we leave for the Dominican Republic to train the Teen Challenge there while 

our daughter, Rachel (16), will be ministering at four orphanages and a couple churches in Guatemala. 

Thank you for partnership and prayers!

Love,

Tim and Michelle Zello

Jewels 4 God International

218 Cornwallis Ave.

Locust Grove, VA 22508

http://jewels4god.org

"Shalom and Blessings,

We are so happy that a year ago you came to our Ark in the Negev ministry in Arad, Israel to teach us 

jewelry making.

We wanted to update you on what happened after you left.

Since your coming to help us, a group of students and staff of the Ark in the Negev refuge for women 

have been meeting on Mondays and Thursdays to make beautiful, well made, necklaces and earrings. 

Some of the loveliest work has been made by the students of the Ark themselves. Each piece is 

unique. 

As we continued, we felt a leading from God to start an actual business in jewelry. Therefore Jewels 

of the Ark was launched in January this year.

We now have a non-profit business license and have been promoting and selling our jewelry not only 

in Arad, but also in Tel Aviv, Jerusalem and the north of Israel. We are currently working on setting 

up our own on-line store too!

All proceeds flow back to fund the work of the Ark. In this way the ministry is building up its own 

support, and the students can feel they are involved and contributing to their stay at the house.

We are so thankful to God for the opportunity we received through you, and the gracious and amazing 

donation of semi-precious stones, crystals, tools and so much more that you brought to us. This gave 

us such a firm foundation to start our own business with! 

Praise God and may He bless you so much!

Much love from Polly and the Ark in Negev

www.arkinthenegev.org
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You receive this email because you are on the email list of Tim and Michelle Zello, Jewels 4 God 

International.

Unsubscribe &lt;&lt;Email>> from this list:

http://jewels4god.us5.list-manage2.com/unsubscribe?

u=ff9fe8269d3ff7ab367843b4c&id=e86c12aa37&e=[UNIQID]&c=8dbf991dea

Our mailing address is:

Jewels 4 God International 218 Cornwallis Ave. Locust Grove, VA 22508 USA

Our telephone:

Forward this email to a friend:

http://us5.forward-to-friend2.com/forward?u=ff9fe8269d3ff7ab367843b4c&id=8dbf991dea&e=

[UNIQID]

Update your profile:

http://jewels4god.us5.list-manage.com/profile?u=ff9fe8269d3ff7ab367843b4c&id=e86c12aa37&e=

[UNIQID] 
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